
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Red Nose Day 

15 March 2024 

 

On Friday 15th March Prince Albert will join thousands of schools up and down the country 
coming together to spread joy, have fun and raise money for those who need it most, because 
there’s nothing like Red Nose Day. 

Let’s face it, we could all do with a little fun right now. So, let’s come together and do something 
amazing. Let’s make Red Nose Day the best day ever. Here’s what we’ve got planned: 

Dress up – Come in and show us your funniest, wackiest outfits you can come up with! 

Quizzes and activities in class 

Red Noses for sale 

We know there’s a lot going on right now and for many people things are really tough. But if you 
can donate, every penny will add up to a life changing difference. Our donations will be going 
towards the charities we support. 

You can donate by dropping some pennies in the buckets on 15th March or by buying a red nose 
from us or online.  

Thank you for your continued support - you are amazing! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Rotimi 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 


